
 

2018 Preschool Survey Results 

The Preschool department would like to express our appreciation to all of you who participated in our 

recent survey. Your willingness to provide feedback is very helpful to us. Here is brief summary of some 

of the data we collected. 

Current Enrollment: 90 

K2: 16 responses 

K3: 18 responses 

K4: 41 responses 

Total Survey responses: 76  

Several areas of strength were reflected by the survey responses. Question 12 “The Preschool staff 

communicates to families in a positive way.” and question 8 “The Preschool provides me with important 

calendar information. I have a clear understanding of the schedule.” both had 88% of the respondents 

selecting strongly agree. Also, 84% of the respondents strongly agree that “The curriculum and staff 

have aided in the spiritual growth of my child.” 

Some of the weaker areas were answers to question 7 “The Preschool provides me with information on 

payment and refund policies.” only 51% strongly agree, question 4 “I receive written reports on my 

child’s progress regularly.” only 54% strongly agree, and question 17 “The curriculum is challenging 

enough for my child.” had 60% who responded with strongly agree. 

The results for question 19 which asked respondents to rank 5 areas in order of their importance were 

as follows: 

1-Christian education 

2-Safety/Security 

3-Caring staff 

4-Location 

5-Affordability 

Once again, thanks for participating. The Preschool staff will continue to study the survey results and use 

this information to improve our program. If you would like to see more of the results, I would be happy 

to provide you with a more comprehensive copy of the survey data. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Starner 

Preschool Principal 


